GREETINGS from the AEYC Conference Committee,
AEYC recognizes that there are early educators who have financial barriers to attend the conference.

Thanks to strong support from the business community, there are full and partial scholarships available.
The Intent of the scholarship are to include those educator/caregiver professionals who do not have
access to other employer supports or reimbursements. The scholarships are for the full member rate,
and all awardees must renew or join as a member of NAEYC prior to the conference in order to receive
the scholarship (the cost of NAEYC membership is $49 or $43 for students).

DETAILS:

Learning through the Senses will be held on March 17" and 18™", 2017 at Centennial Hall in Juneau,
Alaska

This scholarship will grant each recipients a total of up to $175 towards the conference registration,
which includes lunch each day.

Applications are due by February 28" 2017. Submit by email or fax to:
Email: info@aeyc-sea.org
Fax: 907-789-1238 to the attention of Carolyn

Applicant Name

Applicant Mailing Address

Email Address Telephone

What is your current professional role in the field of early childhood?

How long have you been involved with early childhood education in any role?

What are your goals for attending the conference?

Why would you like to be considered for this scholarship?

Thank you for your interest!
We will notify all applicants by March 1, 2017 regarding the decision of the selection committee.



